
   ARCHANGEL MICHAEL GREEK  ORTHODOX CHURCH 

     SUNDAY SCHOOL 

      SEPTEMBER 2020 – JUNE 2021     

Dear Sunday School Families: 

We would like to welcome you back to Church and Sunday School.  Due to the Pandemic, beginning this 

September, there will be a different temporary schedule along with protocols and procedures to keep 

everyone safe. 

The Church will hold two services.  The First Service will be for the Sunday School, which will begin at 

8:45 AM in Church.  The children will be sitting with their teacher and class. 

They will remain in Church until approximately 9:30 AM at which time they will receive Holy Communion 

and proceed to their classrooms.  They will remain in class until 10:15 AM, at which time their teacher 

will take them to the Angelides Fellowship Hall to meet their parents. 

The following procedures will be in place: 

• No one except Teachers/Staff and children will be allowed in the school area. 

• Everyone must wear a mask (age appropriate). 

• Hand Sanitizers will be provided for each classroom and will be administered to each child as 

they enter the classroom. 

• No food will be allowed in the area. 

• Children will be given a Ziploc bag of their own, for their book and supplies.  The younger grades 

will be given their own crayons boxes, glue sticks, scissors, etc. 

• In coordination with the Greek School, the classrooms are arranged to meet the proper social 

distancing requirements. 

• The Sunday School will also implement Cleared4Class, an app that helps track the health of each 

student   

We are awaiting to hear from the Governor and School districts concerning Protocols and Procedures.  

We will be following their instructions and the CDC guidelines. 

We are preparing for in class instructions, but if need be, we will go online and/or hybrid instructions. 

The registration fee is $ 50.00 for the 1st Child, $ 45.00 for the 2nd Child. For the 3rd and 4th child/children 

the total becomes $ 100.00 for all children.  Registration (ONLINE ONLY) from Sunday, September 13th.  

Through Sunday September 20th  Sunday School classes will beginning on Sunday, September 27th. 

God Bless Us All, 

Sunday School Committee  

 

Safety is our First Concern ! 

 


